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Grant Report re Boundary Railings 

Earlier this year the club management committee decided due to the condition of the 
boundary railings, one area in particular, it was deemed necessary to look into the 
cost of replacing the railings as it was the clubs responsibility as part of the lease. 

We got various quotes for all of the work but decided that due to the high cost we 
would do part this year and look at doing the rest as soon as funds allowed. 
We had been lucky enough to receive a Community Grant previously for Junior 
(School Bowls) so put in an application to see if Saltash Town Council could help. 
We were successful and so just under a third of the cost was covered by the Council. 

This project is long term as we will need to raise around £12,000  to complete the 
work. 

Our thanks go to Saltash Town Council for there support. 

Regards, 

Mens Secretary & Mens Match Secretary, 
Saltash Bowls Club. 

Hon Treasurer Club Secretary 



 



 


